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This is an absurd plan to kick the can further down the road. You have no
constitutional right to allow privatization of public lands. All this will do is cost the
public more money, and increase the crisis we have on our streets. Your delusional
idea of compassion will accomplish the exact opposite effect. Solving these problems
requires real leadership not virtue signaling.



